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The other speakers are Board Chair, Sue Suckling and Ian Taylor, Founder and Owner of 
Animation Research Ltd, and member of NZQA's Nga KaitOhono group. 

We look forward to having you speak to staff on Friday 31 August 2018. If you have further 
questions please contact redacted s9(2)(a), Executive Assistant to the Chief Executive on 
04 463 redacted s9(2)(a)@nzqa.govt.nz. 

Karen Poutasi (Dr) 

Chief Executive, NZQA 

8 June 2018 

Chris Hipkins 

Minister of Education 
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